To: Patricia Bessett, Town Clerk

From: Avon Board of Health

Date: 11/3/2017



2017 NOV - 7 AM 3:48
EOWN GLERK

POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF MGL 30A S18-25

Board of Health Meeting Thursday, November 9, 2017 at 6:30pm Board of Health Office at Town Hall 65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

	Title 5 Local Upgrade Request - 167 Pond Street	discussion/vote
New Business	• 103 Pond Street - Discuss if Septic System should follow new construction regulations	discussion/vote
	 Joanna Drive Project - Meeting with MLB to discuss the project 	
Old Business	• 14 North Main Street - Update	discussion
Correspondence	Tobacco Compliance Checks	discussion
	Efficiency and Regionalization grant program	discussion
	Letter from the Town of Stoughton to MassDEP Re: Extension of • Authorization to Operate A Large Handling Facility Permit/Application to Renew Authorization to Operate (October 23, 2017)	discussion
-	Letter from MassDEP to the Town of Stoughton. Re: Authorization to Operate A Large Handling Facility - Renewal (October 26, 2017)	discussion
	Letter from MassDEP to Champion City Recovery, LLC. Re: Extension of • Authorization to Operate a Large A Handling Facility Permit	discussion
	Letter from Allen and Major Associates to the Planning Board Re: 80 Stockwell Drive	discussion
	Memo from Health Agent to the Planning Board Re: 80 Stockwell Drive	discussion
Other	Warrant approvalFY2018 Budget	discussion/vote
	Flu Clinic Summary	discussion
	Comspost Site closing for the season	discussion
	Topics not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting	
Approval of Minutes	• October 12, 2017	discussion/vote